
           May 24, 2021 
 
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and Honorable Members of the 
House Health Committee,  
 
My name is Heather Chappell I am a mother of two beautiful children and an Administrative 
Assistant in a small chiropractic office. I thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent 
testimony regarding Sub House Bill 248. 
 
I am writing to ask you to please vote yes on House Bill 248 The Vaccine Choice and Anti-
Discrimination Act. It is no secret that not any one body is created equally and with risk 
there must be choice. With any vaccination or pharmaceutical drug there is always risk to 
many, there is no one size fits all. Please do not allow Ohio to be a state that discriminates  
against my rights to choose what is best for myself or my children’s health, we are humans 
and we are not any one the same as another. To limit our ability to shop for essentials 
based on private medical information is absolutely un-American and horrifying, to not allow 
free travel and further segregation in this Country is as well. 
 
Thank you for allowing my proponent testimony for House Bill 248, a bill that will continue to 
make Ohio a free American State.  

 


